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_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
07 September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Local visits 2022 - 2023 
 
Throughout the year children are sometimes required to walk in our local area to visit places, such as 
the church. 
 
When we leave the school grounds we will always write to you to let you know where we are going and 
what we are doing. 
 
If we plan to take the children out of our local area, we will write to you on each occasion to give you full 
details of each specific visit. 
 
Please sign and return the attached permission slip by Friday 09 September 2022 to allow your child to 
take part in visits to local areas throughout the school year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Name of child _____________________________________________ class _________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in visits in the local area throughout 2022 – 2023. 
 
Signed __________________________________________________ date __________ 
 
Please sign and return to school by Friday 09 September 2022. 
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